PHILIPPINE AMUSEMENT AND GAMING CORPORATION
Waterfront Hotel, Salinas Drive, Lahug, Cebu City

PROCUREMENT SECTION

MEMORANDUM
March 29, 2022

FOR : THE ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT, PD

FROM : SENIOR BRANCH ADMIN MANAGER (SBAM)
Procurement, Logistics, Facilities Management Sections
CF-Cebu

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF UPDATED APP FIRST QUARTER OF 2022

CF-Cebu’s Final Annual Procurement Plan (APP) 2022 is scheduled for Board on
March 31, 2022. With this circumstance, it is unfortunate that CF-Cebu Procurement
Section’s submission of the report Updated APP for the First Quarter of 2022 in
compliance with the reportorial requirements of Procurement Department is not
feasible.

For your kindest consideration.

Thank you.
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Noted by:
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MA. CONSCSLAQ’ION A. PASION
General Manager
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